


October 2, 2018

To: Sutton County Residents

Re: Recent flooding in Sutton County


Due to the recent flooding in Sutton County, we would like to provide the following information for your convenience and remind you to document via pictures and third-party verification for all losses.

· If you find barrels and totes washed up on your property, do not remove them on your own. 
Please call the Sutton County Sheriff’s department 325-387-2288.  

· Continue to contact the office of the Sutton County Judge with updated estimates of damage and loss including roads, fences and flooded structures to supplement the current disaster estimates. 
Judge Steve Smith’s Office: 325-387-2711

· Included are FSA Fact Sheets for programs producers might qualify for due to the flooding in Sutton County, as well as the State of Texas Agricultural Relief (STAR) application.


Thank you, 
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